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            Monday 13th February 2023   

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

I am writing to inform you that, after careful consideration, we are having to make a small 
increase in the cost of school meals. There are significantly higher costs that all schools are 
now facing for gas and electricity along with food and non-food inflationary costs increasing. 
At Seva School we have not had a price per meal increase since 2019. Overall, the costs will 
increase by 20p. The price per meal will by £2:70. This increase will take effect from 27th 
February 2023.  

Healthy school meals, cooked on the premises, are available each day. There is a fortnightly 
rolling menu detailing each day’s main course, salad and dessert available on our website. See 
link: 
https://www.sevakeducationtrust.org/_files/ugd/ed5d93_bd7ee71afd284a169b3c83d608e
9bb26.pdf 

The Government have continued to support the Universal Infant Free School meals project 
and this means that all children from Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 can be provided with a 
school meal free of charge.  

If your child is in Years 3 to 11, they can also have a free school meal if you are in receipt of 
certain allowances. Please contact our Attendance and Family Welfare Officer on 
s.alcock@seva.coventry.sch.uk for information about whether you are eligible to apply for 
this. Applications for FSMs must be renewed annually.  

Thank you for your support and understanding. 

Yours sincerely, 

S Sanghera 

Mrs. S. Sanghera 

Principal 

Seva School  

 

 

 

 

 


